
From: Hussain Razak  
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 01:47 PM 
To: Jim Whitelegg 
Cc: Moose  
Subject: RE: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence on 4 May 2018 
 
 
To be sent via email or post to: 
 
Jim Whitelegg 
Licensing Manager 
ADDRESS Brighton and Hove City Council 
2nd Floor 
Bartholomew House 
Bartholomew Square 
Brighton 
BN1 1JP  
EMAIL  
 
 
22nd March 2018 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
RE: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018 
 
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. 
 
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and  
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s  
Licence last November, I oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. 
 
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and  
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in  
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Muhammed Hussain Razak 
 
BADGE NUMBER 7088 
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